The Corporation had previously announced a workshop regarding RFA 2023-303 NHTF Funding for
Developments in Conjunction with Tax-Exempt Bonds and Non-Competitive Housing Credits which
would have been held on January 31, 2023. The workshop has been canceled. Itis expected to be
rescheduled once the National Housing Trust Fund (NHTF) allocation amount is announced, which likely
will be in the second quarter. A listserv notice will be sent once this information is available.



